CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 25, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 05526-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, July 25, 2016 8:39 AM

To: 'Helmuth Rauschenbach'

Subject: RE: ratte increase doctet # 160021 E1

Good morning Mr. Rauschenbach,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Helmuth Rauschenbach [mailto:hprausch@LIVE.COM]
Sent: Saturday, July 23, 2016 8:02 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: ratte increase doctet # 160021 E1

| live in Barefoot Bay a community of approx. 5,600 homes. Many of the people are on fixed incomes and
many will have to choose between medicines, easting and keeping reasonably comfortable. Florida is a very
hot state and there is a need for air conditioning. We are against this increase. Please do not put profit above
the well being of your customers. Respectfully

Helmuth Rauschenbach

1165 Waterway Dr

Barefoot Bay, Florida 32976
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